
 
 
 
 
SPECIAL MOTION NO. 8  – TRADITIONAL PUBLIC HOUSES  
 
 
 
Standing in the names of: 
 
 (i) Councillor Wesley Harcourt  
 
 (ii) Councillor Colin Aherne 

 
 
“This Council notes the number of traditional public houses that are closing.  Such 
establishments have long been a valuable community asset, providing a focus for many 
communities which satisfies their social needs and offers a means of support for many 
people.  Council resolves, therefore, to develop a local planning guidance that aims to 
preserve our traditional public house which is a much-loved aspect of our heritage.” 


